From: Hiroshi Fujino [mailto:hiroshi.fujinoo@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 5:47 PM

To: [lawyer's name’

Subject: Legal Representative

We have communicate with a company whom are customers of ours in your state regards merging, we like to merge
with the company to increased revenue, market share, and cross-selling opportunities.

We would like to retainer you to help us in the process to review proposed transactions for acquisitions or purchase of
businesses, and creation of contracts for acquisition (merger) and the drafting of the letter of intent, if you are
interested

please advise us on your initial retainer fee and agreement and we shall forward you the company information and
letter of intent. if this is not your practice please pass it on to the appropriate attorney

Regards

Hiroshi Fujino (President)

Denkyosha Co., Ltd.

1-3, Nipponbashi Higashi

2-chome, Naniwa-ku Osaka, Osaka ZIP 556-0006 Japan
(06)6644-6711

http://www.denkyosha.co.jp

Email: hiroshi.fujinoo@gmail.com




